
Dear Ridgewood Resident: 

This spring the Ridgewood Public Schools is embarking upon its 2019-2024 
Strategic Planning Initiative. The purpose of Strategic Planning is to come 
together as a community to 1) examine and identify current strengths, 
challenges, and opportunities; 2) determine a desired future for our District; 
and 3) formulate goals and actionable steps to achieve our goals and 
ultimately realize our vision.  

Essential to the success of our process is the full representation and 
participation of the Ridgewood community. All members of the Ridgewood 
community will have opportunities to provide input in the process. 

To this end, on behalf of the Ridgewood Public Schools, it is with great 
excitement that I invite your participation in two very important 
opportunities. 

The first is an anonymous, online survey that takes about 15-20 minutes to 
complete. The Ridgewood 2019-2024 Strategic Planning Survey is now open 
and available through Monday, April 8.  To access and complete the survey, 
please visit our district website at www.ridgewood.k12.nj.us. 

The second is a Strategic Planning Information Session scheduled for Tuesday, 
April 2 at 7 p.m. in the Ridgewood High School Campus Center.  This session 
will provide all residents an opportunity to learn more about the purpose, 
process and desired outcomes of Strategic Planning. Participants will engage 
in experiences that allow them to exchange perspectives, insights and ideas, 
and to envision a desired future for our District. To RSVP to this event, please 
visit our district website at www.ridgewood.k12.nj.us. 

Thank you in advance for your participation in the Ridgewood Public Schools 
Strategic Planning Initiative. Your perspective, insights, and feedback are most 
valued and appreciated. The full process and outcomes will be reported at the 
Ridgewood Board of Education meetings on a regular basis.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Daniel Fishbein, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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